
 

 
August 12, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 

 

As the 2024-2025 school year approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to invite all students to 

our Schedule Review Counseling Sessions. This will be a chance to make any necessary schedule 

adjustments to ensure a smooth start to the upcoming school year. Please see below for the scheduled 

dates and times. The schedule is based on your student’s grade level for the upcoming school year. All 

meetings will be held in the Winslow Township High School Library. 

 

• 12th Grade Students- Monday, August 26th: 8:15 am until 10:45 am 

• 11th Grade Students- Monday, August 26th: 12:15 pm until 2:30 pm 

• 10th Grade Students- Tuesday, August 27th: 8:15 am until 10:45 am 

• 9th Grade Students- Tuesday, August 27th:  12:15 pm until 2:30 pm 

 
Winslow Township High School will continue to partner with Rowan College at Burlington County, 

Rowan College of South Jersey, Camden County College, and Stockton University this fall through their 

dual credit programs. These programs will allow students to gain college credits towards a degree while 

they are in high school. This opportunity will be offered for select courses and will have a fee associated 

with enrollment. If you are interested in these programs, please discuss this option and enrollment 

procedures with your student’s counselor at the schedule review session.  

 

All students’ schedules will be available on our new student information system OnCourse Connect 

(Parent Portal) beginning on Wednesday, August 21st. OnCourse Connect is a secure web portal that 

allows parents and guardians to view student information in real time, including; student schedules, 

grades, attendance and homework. An OnCourse invitation will be sent to the email address that you have 

on file with the school prior to August 21st. When you receive the “Welcome to OnCourse Connect!” 

email, it will include your temporary username and password along with prompts to follow to set up your 

new account. If you experience any issues throughout this process, please contact Mrs. Tucker at 

tuckerch@winslow-schools.com.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone during your student’s scheduled grade-level session and hope that 

you all enjoy the rest of the summer.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kurtis Marella     Richard Dawkins 

Principal     Assistant Principal/Supervisor of Guidance 

mailto:tuckerch@winslow-schools.com

